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Santa Monica-Malibu Unified School District 
OLYMPIC HIGH SCHOOL 

  

A NEW MURAL! 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 26, 2014  

6:00 pm – 7:30 pm • Room 3 

Join us to see the proposed image!  The artists will be available 
in this session - open to parents, students, and the community.  
(Enter the parking lot on Pine Street.)   
 

For questions: 310/392-2494 x66-207. 
 
 

721 Ocean Park Boulevard, Santa Monica, CA 90405 

A new mural for Olympic High School! 
 
The mural at the corner of Lincoln Boulevard and Ocean 
Park Boulevard, is due for a repainting.  Jane Golden, the 
artist of the Muir Forest mural (painted when the school 
housed Muir Elementary School), has graciously wished 
us the best as we embark on repainting her mural that 
has deteriorated over the years. 
 
On Wednesday, March 26th we will introduce a new 
image to the community, designed by three prominent 
local mural artists whose work is on display in Santa 
Monica, downtown Los Angeles and in New York City. 
 

A NEW MURAL! 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 26, 2014  

6:00 pm – 7:30 pm 

Santa Monica-Malibu Unified School District 

OLYMPIC HIGH SCHOOL 
  

 


